
 

 

CONCLUSION OF SHARE BUYBACK PROGRAMME 

 

Keppel Corporation Limited (the “Company”) refers to its announcement of 27 January 2022 relating 

to its S$500 million Share Buyback Programme, pursuant to the Share Purchase Mandate granted by 

its shareholders at the Company’s Annual General Meeting.  

 

The Company wishes to inform that the Share Buyback Programme has now been concluded.  
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